By Speed Post

No. DGT011 (49)/3/2018-0/0 DIR(TC)
Government of India
Ministry of Skill Development and Entrepreneurship
Directorate General of Training
Employment Exchange Building,
1st floor, Pusa, New Delhi,

Dated— 10.10.2018
To,

The Principal,
Ariun Private ITI ,
Kanduni, Sitapur, Dist. Sitapur

Uttar Pradesh-261201

SHOW- CAUSE NOTICE FOR DE-AFFILIATION OF TRADES/UNITS.

Sir/ Madam,

This office is in receipt of a letter no. 1988<1-3RT090/F0/AMH4/2015, dated 18.07.2018,
from the Commissioner, Employment & Training of Uttar Pradesh State, forwarding therewith the
inspection report of the above mentioned ITI. The State Directorate has informed that during
inspection they have found Irregularities. A copy of letter is enclosed. Accordingly, the State
Directorate has recommended De-affiliation of your ITI for the trade/units from NCVT.

Therefore, you are requested to clarify why action should not be initiated to de-affiliate
your institute.

The reply must reach this office within 15 days of the issue of this letter.

Yours faithfully,

(Q@TQ o Ilé

(CH. Ravi
Joint Director of Training
E-mail-: ravi.chilukoti@nic.in

Enclosure : As above.

Note : This notice does not invalidate any other previous notice(s) served upon you.
Copy to: 1. Directorate of Employment & Training, Guru Gobind Singh Marg, Lucknow — 226004 Uttar
Pradesh, to ensure that [Tl doesn't admit trainees in the trades/units proposed for de-affiliation.
The DGT officer looking after NCVT MIS portal to ensure uploading at NCVT MIS Portal &

deactivate the ITI.
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(Punita ‘B!‘]-atia)
Deputy-Director.of Training. -
E-mail-: punita.bhatia@nic.in




